
 

April 9th, 2021 

 

The Laurens City Council met in special session at the Municipal Building at 12:00 p.m. on Friday, April 9th, 2021.  

Mayor Rod Johnson called the meeting to order.  Present were Mayor Rod Johnson, Council members Jean Swanson, Aaron 

Christenson, Rich Newgard, Julie Potter, John Jamison, City Administrator Hilary Reed, and Public Works Director Julian  

Johnsen.     

 Brooke Sievers with ISG presented the council with four different concepts for the Benz Addition Development. 

After much discussion, Newgard moved to approve Concept #3 – 8 lots with an offset cul-de-sac with the possibility of slight 

modifications.  Swanson seconded.  All ayes; motion carried.   

Potter moved to adjourn at 12:22 p.m.  Jamison seconded.  All ayes.  Motion carried.  

 

_____________________________________________  ________________________________________________ 

Rod Johnson, Mayor       Hilary Reed, City Clerk 


